

2021-04-12 Meeting notes

Date

12 Apr 2021

Attendees

- [Elisa Kendall](#)
- [John Gemski](#)
- [Pete Rivett](#)

Agenda

- 1) Use Case reminder
- 2) Where we are on our road map.
- 3) Open Action Items
- 4) JIRA Issues Review - <https://jira.edmcouncil.org/projects/SEC/issues/SEC-7?filter=allopenissues>
- 5) Todays content discussion.

SMIF OWL-UML

SKOS

RDF/S

- 6) For next week.

Proceedings:

Addressed an issue raised over the weekend by Jurgen Ziemer in which a named individual in the instrument pricing ontology was declared properly but was a subclass rather than type of price determination method (FBC-280). We also initiated discussion on depositary receipts based on notes that both John and Pete provided.



American Depository Receipts.pdf



Depository Receipts.docx

Also, see <https://www.investopedia.com/articles/fundamental-analysis/08/pink-sheets-ottcb.asp#:~:text=They%20must%20have%2C%20at%20a,Disclosure%20and%20News%20Service%20promptly>. We completed some preliminary clean-up on today's call which we will continue next week. The work is captured in SEC-156, but there is additional content in SEC-94 raised some time ago that is relevant.

Decisions:

Action items

